

Weekly Bulletin Term 6, Week 1 Monday 3rd June 2024

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



This week

3rd June - First day back and Year 6 on their French PGL trip

3rd June - Reception children NHS school health team, vision and hearing tests

4th June - Bags2School - please bring and leave in bags on front playground from 07.40am

Week beginning 3rd June - CAT tests year 5

6th June - NHS Mental Health show for all children in the hall

7th June - Year 1 swimming

7th - 9th June - PGL Bawdsy Manor Year 5

3rd - 7th June - Reception home visits taking place

Coming up

11th June - Year 5 & 6 Benenden School Science Day

12th June - Year 2 class trip - Herne Bay

12th June - Reception home visits

14th June - Year 1 swimming

14th June - Father's day afternoon

20th June - Class Photos with Tempest Photography

1st - 4th July - Homewood school transition week Year 6

3rd July - Whole school transition afternoon to new classes

5th July - Vicar end of year school service

10th July - Sports Day (17th as back up)

11th July - Whole school transition afternoon to new classes

15th July - School Reports go out to parents

16th July - Year 6 dress rehearsal leavers show to school pupils and staff 1.30-2.30 Charter Hall

16th July - Open classroom after school

17th July - Year 6 leavers show performance to parents and family 1.30- 3.15 Charter Hall

17th July - Sports day back up in case of bad weather

18th July - Governors Prize Giving in Charter Hall - 1.30 -2.30

23rd July - Leavers Service for Year 6 - School Hall

Parent Notices



Absence

If you do keep your child at home, it's important to **phone the school at 9am** each day. Let us know that your child won't be in and give a reason. Please don't just say that your child is ill – be specific and give a reason as this helps us determine if we have any health issues in school of concern and how to deal with these for example. chicken pox, covid, or any contagious infections.

You can use this NHS link to check whether your child can attend school or should be kept off

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

If we do not have a telephone message we may be required to complete a home visit to check your child is safe. This takes staff time and takes them away from other school duties.

TKAT TERM

Smarden Primary made it into the TKAT TERM newsletter with our winners of the Sustainability Competition, click the link below to read more about what the children have achieved and lots more that is happening in TKAT.

 $\frac{https://tkat.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/document/TKAT-Term-VOL-12-Sumner-2024.pdf?t=1716298836?ts=1717421071$

Term Dates:





Values Awards

Pearl C for being very kind by asking me how I was.

Izzy T for tidying our classroom and our lockers throughout the day without being asked.

Hugo for his fantastic manners, he always says please and thank you.

Eloise for staying calm and doing the right thing even when others were not being kind.

Ezra for taking it upon himself to tidy the lunchbox trolley in his own time. Great job Ezra.

Chloe T for always offering to open the door for me

George E for always asking me how I am after I've asked him

Romie and Chloe in nursery for always being kind to their friends. India E For really pushing herself in her I.T skills, she didn't give up, even though she didn't understand and kept asking questions, to make sure she got it right.. PowerPoints, presentations next!

Willow H for working so hard in writing her name.

Stanley H for eating all his dinner, mixing food up on the plate, eating it all together on the same spoon, and trying new things, I'm am extremely proud of him!

And finally,



As ever, I am available to talk about anything you are worried about, no matter how small. Please do not hesitate to ring me on 01233 770316 or email

head@smarden-tkat.org

Have a lovely week!

Mrs Miller